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Found Remains 

 
(Awendaw, S.C.)  On September 25, 2015, at approximately 12:30 pm., Charleston County 

Sheriff’s Office deputies were dispatched to the area of Whilden Road and Murrell Road in 

Awendaw, where hunters discovered what appeared to be human remains. Detectives and the 

Coroner’s Office responded and confirmed that the remains were human. At this time, no other 

identifying traits are available.  

 

This is an active investigation by the Charleston County Sheriff’s Office Criminal Investigations 

Division and the Charleston County Coroner’s Office. Anyone with information is asked to call 

Crime Stoppers at 843.554.1111 or the Charleston County Consolidated Dispatch Center at 

843.743.7200. You can also submit a tip to us directly by visiting the Charleston County 

Sheriff’s Office website at www.ccso.charlestoncounty.org. 
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